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FY2017 Earnings Outlook Update 

SDL has previously issued guidance for FY2017 earnings growth of around 25%. 

Trading during recent months has been solid and the company now expects FY2017 earnings growth 

of around 30%, subject to audit. 

SDL expects to report its audited FY2017 financial result in late August. 
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